COMMUNICATION - C79
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

From: Glenda Cooper -

Sent: Saturday, July 11, 2020 10:35 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External]

To: City Clerk Todd Coles (clerks@vaughan.ca)

cc. Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua (maurizio.bevilacqua@vaughan.ca)

cc. Ward 5 Councillor Alan Shefman (alan.shefman@vaughan.ca)

Dear Mr. Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge & Steeles
neighbourhood because

1. The proposed density is between double and triple that allowed in the Secondary Plan

2. The facilities being proposed are only for the benefit of the residents who live in the proposed
developments

3. The existing facilities/infrastructure cannot support this large an increase in population

Please keep me informed of any actions Council may take on these proposals.

GLENDA COOPER

[l Bayhampton Crescent, Thornhill, ||| Gz



